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Rail Whistle Cessation at Marquis Drive Crossing 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the City of Saskatoon is in agreement with train whistling not being used at 

the Marquis Drive crossing, known as CN Warman Subdivision, Mile 8.50; and 
2. That the Administration provide the City Council resolution to Canadian National 

Railway and Transport Canada’s Rail Safety Directorate headquarters. 

 
History 
At the December 2, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated December 2, 
2019 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
December 2, 2019 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 


